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May 17, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology

Re: Correction of FCC ID No. Assignment:  FCC ID: J9CGSDF2 Change Request

Gentlepeople:

Please change all references to FCC ID: J9CGSDF2 in this filing to FCC ID:
J9CGSDF1.

Due to Internet communications difficulties on Friday May 14, the Form 731 and
attachments originally intended for filing under FCC ID: J9CGSDF1 were temporarily
filed under FCC ID: J9CGSDF2.   Per Applicant request  filed earlier under FCC ID:
J9CGSDF1, all files filed under that FCC ID were to be deleted as was that FCC ID
number assignment itself, making that FCC ID Number again available for assignment.

The end result will be one filing under FCC ID: J9CGSDF1 and the electronic Form
731 confirmation number currently assigned to FCC ID: J9CGSDF2, including
executed Form  731 and all attachments/exhibits.

If any further information is required please contact myself or Paul Guckian.  You may
contact me directly by phone at 619-658-3542, by fax at 619-651-1982, or by e-mail at
wmoyer@qualcomm.com.  You may contact Paul Guckian directly by phone at 619-
651-1547, by fax at 619-651-1988, or by e-mail at   pguckian@qualcomm.com.

Very truly yours,

William E. Moyer
Sr. Engineer, EMC & Regulatory


